HB 1465 -- PRODUCTION OF VACCINATION DOCUMENTATION
SPONSOR: Schnelting

This bill specifies that no entity within the state may require
documentation of vaccination status to access public transportation

systems. The bill also prohibits any governmental entity from
issuing vaccine passports in order to share with a third party or
otherwise publish a person's vaccination record. Businesses in the

state would also be prohibited from requiring a customer to provide
documentation of COVID-19 vaccination or immunity in order to gain
entry to, or services from, the business.

Any business that fails to comply with these provisions would lose
eligibility for grants or contracts funded by state revenue.

However, these provisions would not restrict a business from
instituting COVID-19 screening protocols in accordance with state
and federal law in order to protect public health.



